
 

Vice-Chancellor’s Student Advisory Forum (VCSAF) 

2024 SUBMISSION DATES FOR NOMINATIONS FOR THE TITLE OF  
EMERITUS PROFESSOR OF THE UNIVERSITY 

There will be no official call for nominations for the title of Emeritus Professor. Nominations for the conferral of the title of Emeritus Professor may be made at any 
time throughout the year. Emeritus Professor nominations go through Academic Board for consideration with recommendations made to University Council. 
University Council approves the awarding of Titles of Emeritus Professor. 

The below dates can provide guidance and highlight key dates during the nomination process. 

 Completed Nomination 
form/s to be submitted 

Academic Board 
Papers Due 

Academic Board 
Meetings 

University Council 
Meetings 

Notification of 
Nomination Outcome 

First round of Meetings 
for 2024 

Thursday 18 January Thursday 25 January Thursday 8 February Saturday 24 February Tuesday 5 March 

Second round of 
Meetings for 2024 

Thursday 8 February Thursday 15 February Thursday 29 February Thursday 2 May Friday 10 May 

Third round of Meetings 
for 2024 

Tuesday 2 April Tuesday 9 April Tuesday 23 April Thursday 2 May Friday 10 May 

Fourth round of 
Meetings for 2024 

Thursday 23 May Thursday 30 May Thursday 13 June Thursday 27 June Friday 5 July 

Fifth round of Meetings 
for 2024 

Thursday 18 July Thursday 25 July Thursday 8 August Thursday 22 August Friday 30 August 

Sixth round of Meetings 
for 2024 

Thursday 12 September Thursday 19 September Thursday 3 October Thursday 17 October Friday 25 October 

Seventh and Final round 
of Meetings for 2024 

Thursday 7 November Thursday 14 November Thursday 28 November Thursday 12 December Friday 20 December 

 
NOMINATION FORMS 
Nomination forms for the Title of Emeritus Professor must be completed and signed and sent through to: 

Aisling Vennitti, Strategic and Governance Services Centre 
• Electronic – Email to a.ging@ecu.edu.au or  
• Hardcopy – to Strategic and Governance Services, Level 3, Building 1, Joondalup Campus 

 
CONFIDENTIALITY 
Please note that a person nominated for a title of Emeritus Professor of the University shall not be consulted before or during the nomination and assessment 
process. 

Edith Cowan University 
Honorary Awards 

mailto:a.ging@ecu.edu.au

